
 
03/19/2024  Page 1 of 1 
CAM #24-0319 

 
                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #24-0319  
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
 
DATE: March 19, 2024  
 
TITLE: Discussion on the Draft Public-Private Partnerships Ordinance  
 (Commission Districts 1,2, 3 and 4) 
 

 

 
The City Attorney’s Office presented a preliminary draft public-private partnership 
ordinance at the October 17, 2023, City Commission Conference Meeting.  The proposed 
ordinance is intended to supplement Section 255.065, Florida Statutes and not supplant 
it in accordance with Section 255.065(14)(d), Florida Statutes. At that meeting our office 
was directed to provide the City Commission with a document that compares the 
proposed ordinance with the requirements of Section 255.065, Florida Statutes and 
obtain feedback from the Council of Fort Lauderdale Civic Associations (the “Council”) 
before bringing the proposed ordinance back for discussion. The requested material is 
attached for your convenience. 
 
 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – City Attorney’s Office Memorandum No. 24-021 
Exhibit 2 – Florida Statute §255.065 
Exhibit 3 – Draft Ordinance 
Exhibit 4 – Council of Fort Lauderdale Civic Associations’ P3 Draft Bullet Points 
Exhibit 5 – Council of Fort Lauderdale Civic Associations’ P3 Draft Position for Board 
 

 
Prepared by:   D’Wayne M. Spence, Deputy City Attorney 
 
Charter Officer: Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
  


